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1 March 2017 
 
The following student-athletes have been awarded ACC Postgraduate Scholarships, based on 
their exemplary records of scholarship, athletic skill, and leadership activities.  All are invited to 
attend the ACC Honors Luncheon on April 14 in Greensboro, to be publicly congratulated. 

ACC Postgraduate Scholarship Award: 
                                                Andrea Cottrell, Women’s Swimming, HHP/ES/Nursing—Future 
Career: Neonatal Nursing 
                                                Erin McCrudden, Field Hockey, ES—Future Career: Education and 
Counseling 
                                                Grigory Tarasevich, Mechanical Engineering—MA in ME, Future 
Career: Renewable Energy 
                                ACC Postgraduate Honorary Award: 
                                                Dolly Nyemah, Women’s CC/Track and Field, Social Work, Future 
Career: Social Work 
Please join me in congratulating these excellent ambassadors of the University of Louisville 
 
Due to current budgetary matters, The Interim Provost has denied the Committee on Academic 
Performance’s request that the U of L Scholarship Stacking policy be rescinded and replaced 
with a cost of attendance model. 
 
CAP continues to fine tune its End of Year Questionnaire for Student Athletes and to study 
Missed Class Time reports. 
 
The Interim President, AD, SWA, and FAR will attend the ACC Council of Presidents Meeting in 
Brooklyn on Friday, March 10. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Elaine Wise, FAR 
 
 
 


